
Good MPF Employers Is Open for Applications

The Hong Kong economy has been hit hard by the COVID-19

pandemic in the past year. Despite the uncertain outlook,

many employers are still providing extra retirement protection

for their employees. The Good MPF Employer Award

(“Award”), organised by the MPFA, now in its seventh year,

Mandatory Provident Fund Schemes Authority

Good MPF Employer Award Hotline: 2292 1222 Website: www.mpfa.org.hk/en

The 2020-21 Good MPF Employer Award is open for applications and nominations from 1st April to

30th June, 2021. Two special awards have been introduced to commend and encourage companies /

organisations that have made continuous efforts to enhance the retirement protection of their

employees. Employers who fulfill the relevant criteria will be presented with one or both of the

following special awards:

 Good MPF Employer 5+ Years

Companies / organisations that received the Award for five consecutive years or more.

 Best All-round MPF Employer

Companies / organisations that meet all of the following criteria:

(1) Received the Award for seven consecutive years;

(2) Offered more than one MPF scheme;

(3) Offered MPF voluntary contributions for some or all of their employees;

(4) Received the e-Contribution Award; and

(5) Received the MPF Support Award.

To apply for this year’s Award which covers the period from 1st April, 2020 to 31st March, 2021,

companies / organisat ions can f i l l i n and subm i t an app l icat ion onl ine on the

Good MPF Employer Award website, or submit their application by email, fax or post. Employees are

also welcome to nominate their employers for the Award by submitting a nomination form.

recognises employers that are committed to enhancing the retirement benefits of their employees. Since

the inception of the Award, over 2,200 companies and organisations have been commended. A record

1,671 employers were recognised last year despite the pandemic, showing that many employers in

Hong Kong are willing to go the extra mile to support the retirement benefits of their employees.

The results of 2020-21 Good MPF Employer Award will be announced in October 2021. The MPFA will

present award certificates to the awardees, and the list of awardees will be uploaded to the MPFA

website. In addition to being invited to attend activities organised by the MPFA and receiving the latest

information from the MPFA, the awardees will be entitled to display the award logo on their websites,

and in their promotional materials, advertisements and activities until 30th September, 2022. They also

have the opportunity to share their experience with the public through various channels.

Act now, Good MPF Employers !

April 2021

https://gmea.mpfa.org.hk/gmea/index.htm?language=en_US
https://www.mpfa.org.hk/en/mpfa/corporate-events/good-mpf-employer-award
https://www.mpfa.org.hk/en/-/media/mpfa/files/14-good-mpf-employer-award/2020-2021/2020-21-good-mpf-employer-award_nomination-form_en.pdf

